
03/09/23 

Dear Ms. Luke, Mr. Cornell and Ms. McCarley:  

This letter is to inform you that I will be resigning my position as Nondalton’s upper 

elementary teacher, effective at the end of the current 2022-23 term. For the past five years, I 

have learned so much from a multitude of colleagues and my own students, and as a former 

student of LPSD, I am proud to have played a role in our region’s educational works.  

As I look forward to a future career in speech language pathology, I will look back fondly 

on my years with this district. I am thankful for my time here. I wish you all the best.  

Sincerely,  

 

Hannah Ward 

(907)744-9042 

rockinreader07@gmail.com 

17505 S. Juanita Loop 

Eagle River, Ak 99577 

 

 


